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[image: image8.jpg]SHIRT CREATOR  OrY

ART. NO. 5207-XX BLUE/NAVY/WHITE
ART. NO. 5208-XX NAVY/BLUE/WHITE
ART. NO. 5209-XX RED/BLK/WHITE
ART. NO. 5211- XX BLK/RED/WHITE

100% micro dryfit.
SIZES AVAILABLE IN XXS-XXXL

LADYSHIRT CREATOR

ART. NO. 5402-XX BLUE/NAVY/WHITE
ART. NO. 5403-XX NAVY/BLUE/WHITE

Lady cut shirt. 100% micro dryfit.
SIZES AVAILABLE IN XXS-XL drg
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SHIRTS & SHORTS

SHORTS TEMPO  OrY

ART. NO. 5304-XX NAVY/WHITE
ART. NO. 5305-XX BLACK/WHITE

100% diamond cooldry.
SIZES AVAILABLE IN XXS-XXXL

SKIRT SPEED ory

ART. NO. 5605-XX NAVY/WHITE
90% polyester, 10% elastic
SIZES AVAILABLE IN XXS-XL









September 2008 was when we started at Ramsbottom Civic Hall with two tables of our own and two borrowed ones! We now have NINE tables, eight for coaching and one for use by the two new teams that have entered the Bury & District Table Tennis League this season.


We start back on FRIDAY 3rd of September and retain the Beginners coming at 605pm and Advanced at 705pm. 


On the 3rd the coaches will be reviewing everyone after the summer break. The following week, 10th September KATY PARKER, ETTA NW Coach is coming to see us again. We will be reviewing the Butterfly Skills with you before starting our 12 week coaching programme on 17th. After week 6 we will have a ‘mini tournament’ which will be the 29th October. It is half term so some of you will be away. Weeks 7 to 12 take us through to the 10th December. On our last date before we break for Christmas and New Year on 17th December we will have ‘something different’ which will involve as many parents as we can get.


In the New Year we start our 12 week programme again concentrating on the Butterfly Skills – SILVER!



































In our June 2010 Newsletter we went into detail why we wanted to start ‘Club Subscriptions’ rather than a weekly payment. The cost will be the same this year (£2.50 per session) so on the first night back we need everyone to bring £20 which pays for coaching for the first 8 weeks.


On the 22nd October £20 is due for the following 8 weeks and so on.


In January 2011 the cost of the room hire at Castle Leisure increases so we will be increasing the cost to £3 per week, £24 for each eight week session.


So please remember to bring £20 on the 3rd September. Keith will still be registering everyone each week so please make sure you ‘log in’ with Keith when you come. We need to keep a ‘Register of Attendance’ for our own records and in the event we have to evacuate the building.



































The Start of our 3rd Year





Club Membership Starts





‘…KATY PARKER, ETTA NW Coach is coming to see us again.’
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These are table tennis specific shirts but are only available is sizes starting at XXS. Four of you need smaller shirts so we have ordered the existing green shirts for those four who need the next size up from what they have now. These shirts won’t be ready until mid/end of September. We will contact the four as soon as we have them. The cost will be £5 each.





We have sizes from everyone else and the order has been placed. We should have our new shirts for the first session on 3rd September. To the left is a small picture from the catalogue showing the BLUE shirt.





As explained in the June Newsletter we have had some funding from Sport England for the new shirts which normally sell for £25.99. We have had a very good deal from BILL THORNTON our supplier who is also paying for the lettering on the back of the shirts. In our email to you about the sizes we have also said that the cost to you for the shirt will be £5. Either bring the £5 with you on the first night back, 3rd September or let us have payment no later than the end of September. 


Thanks



































































































































New League Teams








Last year we entered one team in the ETTA National Cadet League. A ‘squad’ of six played on four Sundays and their competitive play improved significantly. Because there are more and more of you improving your table tennis we have increased the opportunity of you playing competitive TT.





This year we have entered TWO teams in the ETTA Cadet League and have two ‘squads’ of five for each team. The League is held over four Sundays and on each Sunday there will be four, five or six matches to play depending on this year’s entries. Everyone who plays were born in 1996 or later. So the League comprises of players of similar ages. It is a great entry level for everyone to competitive TT.





In addition to these teams we have entered two teams in the Bury & District Table Tennis League. The matches will be played in one of the squash courts at Castle Leisure on Fridays. All teams alternate playing home and away so we will have a team playing every week. Go and have a ‘peek’ after you have finished your coaching. You won’t be able to go in the room but you will be able to see through the glass door. 





We have ten players registered and include one of the parents, Ian Wallis who will be keeping an eye on Bethany and Olivia his twin daughters. The Bury League is for players of all ages so the style of play will be wide ranging and will differ to the Cadet League. The Teams are called Ramsbottom Table Tennis Academy (what else??) ‘A’ & ‘B’. There will be reports in the Bury Times each week so keep an eye on their progress.

















New Community Funding Available




























































































The Academy has had tremendous support from the Bury Sports Development Team at Castle Leisure. This support has been there since the Academy started in September 2008 and we were guided through our first funding application, the Awards for All Lottery fund which we were successful in obtaining and that gave us a fantastic boost and enabled us to get our own tables and lots of other benefits.





When we achieved CLUBMARK accreditation late last year this opened the door to the Bury Sports Development Project which enabled us to obtain further funding in areas of Volunteer Development, Coach Mentoring and Schools to Club link which we have qualified for further funding in two of these areas.





The biggest ‘pot of money’ is in the Community Development where there are lots of opportunities to parents and friends involved in the club. Because this project has lots of elements to it we are doing a separate Newsletter to your parents explaining everything about it.





Because we attach such a substantial importance to this project we have set up a separate sub Committee including Vicky Heyes as a Parent Representative. Some of you will know Alison, Vicky’s daughter who comes to session two in the coaching.





This Newsletter is emailed to everyone and we see that nine email addresses are not your parents email address. We have therefore decided to POST the Community Funding Newsletter to all parents in the club. They will receive by the end of this week and there is a reply page that needs to come back to Keith either on the first night back, the 3rd September or sooner by post.





We have decided to call the project: 





�





We look forward to seeing everyone back at the Academy coaching on Friday 3rd September.





Bryan, Keith and the Committee

























































































www.tabletennisacademy.co.uk












































“…funding from Sport England.”








































































































New Club Shirts
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